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Information to BA/BSc 1st semester students 

 

1. BA/BSc 1st semester classes will commence on 03 August 2020, Monday. 

2. All classes will be conducted online till further notice. 

3. Note the roll number (the 6-digit number starting with 20) allotted to each of you. From 

now on, this number will be used for classes and examinations till the completion of 

your BA/BSc programme. 

4. Note Generic Elective (GE) and Ability Enhancement Compulsory Course (AECC) 

allotted to you. 

5. Your teachers will get in touch with you through your registered phone number and/or 

email id.  

6. Feel free to contact any faculty member of the college for any guidance. 

7. You are advised to browse the college website kscj.ac.in and go through 

a. the latest news and notices 

b. the syllabi of various courses concerning your programme 

c. the examination rules and regulations 

d. the student handbook 

8. Stay safe where you are, and we hope to be able to start all regular college activities on 

campus very soon. 

 

 

Date: 01 August 2020         

Dr Lily Sema 

Principal 


